
 

Date: 04/03/2020 

C 110 (2019-20) 

To, 

Primary School Parents (Grade 4) 

 
 

Dear Grade 4 Parents, 

 
 

An update on the implementation of points discussed in the meeting on 28th February 2020 

i. English conversation has been started by Mr. Pravin in the HRT time slot, each morning 

(8:30 -8:50 am) this includes basic conversations of Meet and Greet, requests, use of 

appropriate vocabulary and sentence structures.  

ii. Bridging is taking place with effect from 2nd March, as per the new zero period time table 

that has been shared recently.  

iii. The school diary, as a means of communication is being maintained by the parents and 

teachers alike, for any messages that need to be conveyed,  both ways.   

iv. Personal calls are being made to parents for any matter that may need immediate or regular 

attention.  

v. WhatsApp, as a means of communication, is also been put to use. 

vi. A book from the school library, will be handed over to each learner of Grade 4,by 

tomorrow, along with a printed copy of a graphic organizer wherein , each learner will fill 

in the specifics, such as the character, setting, plot of the story and a few more elements 

asked therein,  which will act as an easy reckoner and a tool for quick summarization of 

the book. He /She will also read up a bit about the author (self-research) and add a few 

lines about the author too. However, if any learner needs additional help, it will be 

provided by Ms Kritika, Ms Shruti and Ms Kajal. It will be a compulsory activity for every 

learner, for which they will be accountable and responsible for. They will hand over the 

assignment on the due date, which is, Monday, the 16th of March 2020, to Ms Amruta. If 

they fail to do so, a reminder will be sent in the school diary on the very same day.  

vii. We shall also be working on mental math skills as discussed in the meeting with Ms 

Fatima. We have sourced Mental Math books for the skill development of every child. 

 
 

Yours truly, 

The Management 

SVM 


